
 
>  
Sent: 11 February 2020 03:15 
 
Subject: Fw: Outbreak of Coronavirus in Bangladesh 
 
  
Dear Sirs, 
  
We write with reference to the outbreak of Coronavirus. 
  
Please be informed that we have since sighted the following in circulation from the relevant 
Government Agencies and Port Authority: 
  
1. A circular dated 03.02.2020 issued by Embassy of The Peoples Republic of Bangladesh in 
China, the contents of which you will find explanatory. 
  
2. A Circular dated 30.01.2020 issued by Chittagong Port Authority in Bengali language in 
respect of declaration required to be submitted by all vessels inclusive Chinese Flag vessel 
calling at Chittagong. 
  
3. English translated copy of the circular dated 30.01.2020 issued by Chittagong Port 
Authority. 
  
4. Special Health / Medical Declaration for vessels arriving Chattogram. 
  
5. “Special Bulletin for Seaport and ship regarding Coronavirus” dated  06.02.2020 issued 
by the Department of Shipping, Government of Peoples’ Republic of Bangladesh. 
  
  
  
   
Best Regards 
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